
 

 

 

WE NEED YOUR COOPERATION!! 

 

*Please do not park behind cars that are in a parking space.  This 

blocks the cars and people can’t leave when they need to. 

   

*Do not leave your car parked or unattended in the middle lanes in 

either the driveway or in the entrance or exit area.  These lanes are 

for passing traffic ONLY, NOT FOR PARKING CARS. 

 

*Do not park or leave your car unattended on the CURBS that are in 

the middle of the driveway or right in front of the school by the three 

yellow poles.  You CAN park by the curbs that are by the grassy areas 

on both sides of the school. 

 

*Please do not park in the spaces that are marked for OFFICE 

personnel or STAFF personnel.  All other spaces can be used for 

parking. 

 

If these procedures are followed our parking lot traffic will move a lot 

faster and run smooth.  As of now we are having a few problems with 

traffic jams and parking in the wrong place.  Please make every effort 

to follow these procedures. 

 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 


